
Fellow Rotarians
We are thinking of having a modified Lobster Boil on Saturday, September 19, 2020.
We realize there are likely a few details to iron out but this is basically how it would work:
· As Rotarians traditionally invite friends to the Lobster Boil we would ask that those that would like to host invite your usual group to your place. We would charge your guests for the meal so as a host you would be responsible for taking their order, collecting the money and letting us know what they would like.
· The Highwood Golf Course would provide the prime rib, spuds, veggies, salad and dessert. 
· The lobsters would be cooked at the golf course using our usual setup. We would likely need a few volunteers to help us with this.
· The evening of the Lobster Boil each host would collect their meals and lobsters at the Highwood.
· Beverages could be a BYOB arrangement. Our guest would normally purchase from our cash bar so likely a benefit to them.
· We are also thinking of a few extras like a wine raffle and connecting all the host groups on a short zoom session.
The executive is in favor of the idea but before we go any further we would like to know if our membership supports this concept. We would like to know if you like the idea but more importantly we need to know if you will take part as a host?  Furthermore, if you agree to be a host how many guests would you anticipate having?
Your feedback is always welcome. If you would like to take part as a host please contact Mike by August 10th.
Cheers,
Mike, Gerry, Bart and Joanne 
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Let’s Ride to End Polio
2020 Club Fund Raiser
 
Fellow Rotarians!
 
The Rotary Club of Sylvan Lake has challenged all Clubs in District 5360 to raise $5360 by World Polio Day, 24 October 2020.
 
The details of the challenge are set out below in Marlene Doherty’s email.         
 
I think our Club is up for this challenge.  We have several members that like to cycle; we will however need pledges to match the km’s logged.
 
We are well on the way.  Paul Tarrant logged 115km last weekend alone; and I have 45 km (more or less). 
 
Ending Polio is a good reason to support this challenge.
 
Unless someone else is keen, I can act as Club Cycle Captain.
 
Keep track of your distance; let me know as you go, and we can work on matching pledges with riders!

Hal



